
CITY OF LONE TREE CLEAN UP DAY 
 

May 10, 2025 
 

On May 10th, from 8 am until 11 am, LRS (formally Johnson County 

Refuse) will be at the west end parking lot in North (Tank) Park.  Lone Tree 

residents (residents within city limits that pay for garbage/recycling on their 

utility bill) may bring all their unwanted items to the drop site at no charge. 

With the following exceptions:  

 

Household appliances will cost $10.00 each.  (Please have the correct amount) 

 

TV and Computer Monitors will cost $10.00 each. (Please have the correct amount) 

 

Residential (car/small truck) tires will be accepted at $5.00 per tire. (Please 

have the correct amount) 
 

ITEMS NOT ACCEPTED: 

• Businesses bringing items 

• Construction debris 

• Paint or toxic waste (these items may be disposed of at the Iowa City 

Landfill - call 319-356-5185 for an appointment) 

• Commercial appliances 

• Used Oil 

• Household Garbage 

• Yard Waste  

• Car or Truck Batteries 

• Large/bulk recycling material (cardboard) 

 

SENIOR CITIZENS that do not have the transportation to get their items to 

the drop site may call Lone Tree City Hall at 319-629-4615 before May 7th 

to make arrangements to pick up items at their home on Friday.  

 

Many THANKS go to: 

LRS, North Liberty  

City of Lone Tree Mayor, Council and Employees 


